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Sellwood authors
publish again.
Sellwood authors Sandra
.Denbo and Tamarine Vilar,
a mother-daughter writing
team, have just published
their second novel,
"Unwanted House
Guest" - Book Two of
"The Unwanted Series".
And there are plans for
at least two more. This is
the sequel to "Unwanted
Discovery". On July 26th, I.
Sandra and Tamarine will "
appear at the NW Book
Festival at Pioneer Square
in downtown Portland.
The festival runs 11 am - 5
pm. There they will be
selling signed copies of
both books. That day only,
you can purchase both
books at a discount. Check
out the festival online at:
www.nwbookfestival.com
- and go online to: www.
theunwantedseries.net, to
.read more about the -series-
and the authors.
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